
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 4/30/2014 8:24:04 AM
To: nlc@cpuc.ca.gov (nlc@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Heads up: Nick Chaset plans to reach out to Brian on Smart Inverter Working 

Group phase 1 recommendations

Done

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 8:24 AM
To; [Redacted ~
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: RE: Heads up: Nick Chaset plans to reach out to Brian on Smart Inverter Working Group phase 1 
recommendations

Great. Thank you. Please work with the other utilities to get it done.

---- Original Message-----
From: Redacted
Sent: Wednesday, April 30, 2014 8:23 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K; Redacted____________
Cc: Allen, Meredith; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)
Subject: RE: Heads up: Nick Chaset plans to reach out to Brian on Smart Inverter Working Group phase 1 
recommendations

Brian,
Manho, Kevin, and Bob have all signed off on coordinating with the other utilities to proactively file to move 
forward on the Smart Inverter Working Group Phase 1.

Redac
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